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Frieze Panel 2
People of God

Then the Lord said to Moses, ‘I will cause bread to fall down from the sky for you like rain. 
Each day, the people must go out and pick up enough bread for that day. In this way I will 

test them. I will discover whether they will obey my rules. 5 On the sixth day, they must pick 
up and prepare twice as much bread.’

Dear Parents and carers,

As we approach the end of a very busy and productive half term, I wanted to take a moment to wish you all a 
very happy and restful half term break. I sincerely hope you have some fun and exciting plans in store, 
whatever they may be, and that you enjoy some precious quality time with your children. These breaks are so 
important for recharging our batteries and coming back refreshed and ready for the challenges of the next 
half term.

A Warm Welcome Back to Mrs. Hollas!

We are absolutely delighted to announce that Mrs. Hollas will be returning to school after the half term break. 
We know the children, and indeed the whole school community, will be thrilled to have her back with us. She 
will not be returning to her class duties immediately and Miss McEnnerney will continue to teach Year 1. 

A Temporary Farewell to Miss Watson! 

Miss Watson leaves us today to go on maternity leave.  Her baby is due very soon and Miss Watson has done 
amazingly well to be in school for as long as she has.  Indeed, we were beginning to wonder if we all might 
need to gain some midwife experience - just in case!!

Valentine's Disco: A Resounding Success!

I'm sure many of your children have already recounted the excitement of the Valentine's Disco, but I wanted to 
share my own enthusiasm and say a huge thank you to everyone who made it such a resounding success. It 
was lovely to see so many children (and quite a few adults!) letting their hair down and having a great time. 
Events like these are so important for building our school community spirit. And, on top of all the fun, we also 
managed to raise an incredible sum of money. The exact amount will be available soon.  This money will go 
directly towards funding resources and experiences for all our children. 

Looking Ahead: Upcoming Events

● Monday, February 24th:  School reopens after the half term break. We look forward to welcoming the 
children back, refreshed and ready to learn.

We are already looking forward to seeing the children back in school on Monday, February 24th, refreshed 
and ready for the term ahead. We have lots of exciting learning opportunities and activities planned.

In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. We 
are always happy to help.

Wishing you all a truly wonderful and relaxing half term break!

Kind regards 

Mrs M Underwood



You can order school uniform online
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/gr

eatmarsden 
Please ensure that all clothing and 

belongings have your child’s name in. 
Thank you

This weeks Medal Winners are:
Britney - Reception - for amazing handwriting in phonics
Gustas - Year 2 - for super sewing
Alice - Year 3 - for incredible division
Inaya - Year 3 - for incredible division
Noah - Year 3 - for incredible division
Wilfred - Year 3 - for incredible division 
Sia - Year 3 - for incredible division
Harvey - Year 4 - for perfect predictions
Hassan - Year 4 - for magnificent multiplication
Ollie - Year 4 - for marvellous maths vocabulary
Emanuel - Year 5 - for victorious vocabulary
Evie - Year 6 - for cracking coordinates
Joseph - Year 6 - for cracking coordinates

Meeting of Friends
Our next Friends meeting will be 
on Tuesday 4th March at 
3.30-4.30pm in the hall. We 
would love for any parents/carers 
to come along and help us plan 
for our next Easter event. 
Children are very welcome to 
come and play whilst we meet.

POLITE REQUEST: Please remember to report absences to the school office by 9am. This can 
be done via Class Dojo or by ringing the school office. 

Mini Marsdens
Starting Tuesday, February 25th, a Mini 
Marsden baby and toddler group will meet 
every Tuesday morning from 8:45 AM to 
10:00 AM in the school hall. Staff will be 
available, and tea and coffee will be 
provided. All parents and toddlers are 
welcome, regardless of whether their child 
attends the school.

School 
finishes at 
3:30pm 
today for 
February half 
term, and 
classes 
resume on 
Monday, 
February 
24th at 
8:45am.

Don’t forget to order your meal options on 
Parentpay before Monday 24th February. 

Dates for your Diary
24th February Y6 SATs information Evening
24th February PARENTS Eat well Play well (runs for 6 weeks)
3rd March Y6 Robinwood Information Evening
4th March PARENTS Friends Meeting
6th March Y4/Y5 Joseph at the Opera House
13th March Y2 Thornton Hall Farm
13th March KS2 Careers Day
14th March CHOIR Winter Gardens
19th March Y4 Viking Visit
20th March Rec Little Lancashire Village
26th March Y4 Towneley River Visit
26th March ALL SCHOOL GMSJ Book Day
26th March ALL SCHOOL Parents Evening
26 Mar- 2 Apr ALL SCHOOL Book Fair
19-21st May Y6 Robinwood

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/greatmarsden
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/greatmarsden


Year 4 have been busy constructing their castles in DT 
this week.
They made their own castle turret from a net and then 
built the curtain walls from the junk they have collected. 
Next week we will be adding a facade to cover the 
packaging. 

In Year 3 last week, 
spelling groups had fun 
playing a game of 
‘Dictionary Race’.



Yr 6 investigating and building 
bridges made of different materials. 








